
To: The Oregon State House Legislature  
 
       From: Eddy James Antoniello  
 
         Regarding Bill: HB 3122 
 
     Hello, I am writing this Testimony in Heavy Opposition for having to pay fees for Owyhee 
Lake Road to be able to access Owyhee State Park. I don't believe you should have to pay toll 
fees every single time you need to access a road that goes to a State Park as beautiful as 
Owyhee State Park or Owyhee Lake Road. I feel everyone should be able to have the freedom 
to access a State Park as Beautiful as Owyhee State Park without having to pay all of the toll 
fees. I feel Owyhee Lake Road should remain toll free. 
Thank you :)  
 
                  Sincerely, Eddy James Antoniello  
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